
 

 

 

 

 

EVERPORT LOS ANGELES SATURDAY GATE AVAILABILITY 

FEBRUARY 15, 2025 

February 5, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer:  
 
Everport Terminal in Los Angeles will be offering a Saturday gate available during 1st shift on 
February 15, 2025.  Customers are strongly encouraged to avail themselves of this gate 
opportunity in order to minimize waiting time at the terminal and alleviate congestion.  
 
Please note the following schedules for Everport Terminal in Los Angeles from 02/03-02/16: 
 

 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Evergreen Sales Representative. A 
comprehensive contact list can be found by visiting 
https://www.evergreen-shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 


